
December 18, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Barry Rowlands 

5 Arnside Road 

off Durning Road 

Edge Hill 

Liverpool L7 5QB 

Great Britain 

 

Dear Mr. Rowlands: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the sample documents that relate to U.S. policy toward 

Cuba, and the notes taken by Captain Will Fritz, that the Review Board has made available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


